
From:  Yakima County Farm Bureau 

Date:  04-02-20 

To:  Yakima Association Of Realtors 

 

Dear Realtors, 

I want to extend the warmest thank you from our Board for the 2019 

Partnership Of The Year Award presented to our County Farm Bureau 

at your Annual Dinner on January 24th, 2020. 

I apologize that I could not attend that evening however our Board 

member and Past President Frank Lyall attended in my absence and he 

was very impressed by the enthusiasm on behalf of your organization 

with respect to property rights and excessive government intrusion.  

Our board is heartened greatly to have such a distinguished ally as your 

Association! 

Thank you and warmest regards 

 

Mark Herke 

President, Yakima County Farm Bureau 


